
GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 
 

 

PROCUREMENT CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

Provision of Security Services 2022-2024 
 

 

The Government of Anguilla through the Procurement Office hereby issues a Notice of Cancellation for 

below-copied Provision of Security Services 2022-2024 issued by the Anguilla Electricity Company Ltd.   

 

This Request for Proposals has been CANCELLED as it was inadvertently issued outside of the provisions of 

the Public Procurement and Contract Administration legislation.  The Request for Proposals will be re-issued 

shortly via the Procurement Office. 

 

Kindly accept our apologies for any inconvenience experienced as a result of the cancellation. 

 

04th February 2021 


